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Adjustment to TJN business arrangement for Covid-19 prevention and control 

Dear Customer, 

To aid in prevention and control of Covid-19, and effectively protect your health and safety. 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited Tianjin Branch will temporarily out of service since Thursday, 

13Jan 2022 until further notice. Please refer to HSBC China official website and HSBC China WeChat 

service account for latest information. 

During this period, if you have any service needs, we highly recommend you to use online banking, 

WeChat service account as well. 

If you have any questions to the above, please contact your relationship manager or Service 

hotline. Thank you for your continuous support to HSBC.  

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 

  

          HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited Tianjin Branch 

                       13Jan 2022 

 


